
NOTICE TO PITTSTON TOWNSHIP RESIDENTS 

 

Due to the Good Friday and Easter Monday holiday, the 

Pittston Township municipal building will be closed on 

Friday, April 18, 2025 and Monday, April 21, 2025. The 

building will reopen on Tuesday, April 22, 2025 with 

normal hours. 

 

Garbage and recycling collection by JP Mascaro will still 

be collected on Friday, April 18, 2025. 

 

We hope everyone has a nice and safe holiday weekend! 

 

 

 


